
Survey  

New Road Hill/Lostwithiel Street/Hanson Drive Junction 

Fowey Town Council would appreciate your views regarding the work undertaken at the 

junction of New Road Hill/ Hanson Drive/Lostwithiel Street in November 2023. The 

following works were carried out. 

 Improving a pedestrian crossing point on Hanson Drive. Adjusting kerbs, installing 

tactile paving and coloured high friction surfacing. 

 Resurfacing the junction of Lostwithiel Street with Hanson Drive and installation of 

‘imprint’ surfacing 

 General re-surfacing of the road 

 Widening the footway on Lostwithiel Street to 1.8m and installing new granite kerbs 

 Creating a level resting place with a bench 

 Resurfacing the footway between Hanson Drive and Lostwithiel Street 

 Amending and repainting of the road markings 

Please answer the following; 

1. Regarding the improved new layout of New Road Hill/Lostwithiel junction, do you 

consider this visual junction treatment (resin re-surfacing) is clearer?   Yes/No 

2. Does this new layout help draw attention to the ‘Except for Access’ signage? Yes/No 

3. Does this new layout draw visitors attention to the route to the Town Car Park in Hanson 

Drive?   Yes/No 

4. Is the signage showing the maximum width of vehicles permitted to enter the town 

helpful? Yes/No  

5. Do you think amending and repainting the road markings is an improvement?   Yes/No 

6. Do you think the widened footway and designated buggy and/or disability route into town, 

avoiding steps, is helpful to less mobile people and visitors?   Yes/No 

7. Is the new courtesy crossing on Hanson Drive with high friction, coloured tarmac and buff 

tactile paving an improvement?   Yes/No 

8. Particularly considering the new bus stop on New Road Hill, is the wider footway on 

Lostwithiel Street helpful for access?    Yes/No 

 

Please submit your answers to the Town Clerk, Sally Vincent.  

Either by email to sallyvincent957@btinternet. 

Or by post to The Town Clerk, Colcerrow Farm, Par, PL24 2RZ 


